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English: 


The children will be ensuring that when writing their sentences, they are able to use the correct punctuation. They will be looking to write statements, questions and exclamations. 





Phonics:   


This week we will be exploring homophones and near homophones e.g. blew and blue or flour and flower. 





Maths:


This week we will be continuing to interpret and create tally charts and simple tables of information. The children will be using their tally charts and tables to ask and answer questions.





Homework:


This is sent home on Friday and needs to be returned to school by Tuesday please.


Maths- Complete the maths mat activities.


English-Creating a new front cover for Gorilla.


Handwriting- Joining the letter ‘k’.


Spellings – Please see your child’s spelling sheet.


Please make sure that you are reading with your child every day for at least 10 minutes.








Action Points:


★ PE has moved to Wednesday and Friday, please make sure that your child has a full PE kit in school and that every item is named.  


★ Please make sure your child brings a coat, water bottle and bookbag to school every day. 


★ The children took part in a wonderful multi-skills competition at the Girls’ school last week. They had a great time and joined in enthusiastically with every event. I will be placing some photos on the school website shortly so please do take a look! 


















































 











